12-14-15 board meeting

The meeting was called to order at 6:59 pm.  Several board members were absent (excused absences).  Several guests were also in attendance.

Meeting notes from 12-7-15 meeting were reviewed and approved.

Bills were presented and approved for payment.

Discussion held on the Wild about Wheels show scheduled for February 20 and 21, 2016.

Discussion held on the 2016 race schedule.

Discussion held on concrete work that is being done at the track.

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 pm.  Next meeting will be January 4, 2016.

Audit done of the financial books by several board members and one club member.

